

## Formerly RMG / RESIDENTIAL MORTGAGE GROUP

November 2012

Blaine Police Department Attention: Chief Kerry Fenner 10801 Town Square Drive NE Blaine, MN 55449

Dear Chief Fenner:

RMG has a charitable donation initiative program called "Refer a friend. Build your community." We are extremely excited about this exclusive initiative.

Enclosed you will find a check payable to your organization. Our client or referral source has selected your group to be a beneficiary in conjunction with their loan closing with us. Congratulations! We hope there will be more to come. Listed below is the name of the donor that has selected you:

Jacy and James Stone 3332 132<sup>nd</sup> Circle NW Coon Rapids, MN 55448

As our letter indicates, every loan that RMG closes can result in up to \$100 donated to Second Harvest Heartland, the school, police or fire department in their local community. To date, we have donated more than \$915,000 dollars for this program. We believe everyone in our communities will benefit. Call us if you have any additional questions about how this program works.

11100 Weyzarta Blud. Suite 570 minnetoner 55305.

Sincerely,

Joe LaGue Loan Officer Alerus Mortgage

NMLS 460411

joe.lague@alerus.com

Enclosure

cc: Jacy and James Stone

Expert Home Financing. Guaranteed.™

10801 Town Square Drive NE Blaine, MN 55449-8101 www.ci.blaine.mn.us

April 1, 2013

Mr. Joe LaGue Alerus Mortgage 11100 Wayzata Boulevard, Suite 570 Minnetonka, MN 55305

Dear Mr. LaGue:

The Blaine Police Department is in receipt of your \$100 donation check. Thanks to you and Alerus Mortgage for making the "Refer a Friend, Build your Community" program possible. The thoughtfulness of clients such as Jacy and James Stone is very much appreciated.

I will forward the money to the Blaine Police Department Reserves Program and it will be used in support of their public safety efforts here in the City of Blaine and within the community. Thank you, once again, for your generous donation and your continued support.

Sincerely,

Christopher Olson

Safety Services Manager/Chief of Police

cc: Clark Arneson, City Manager Joe Huss, Finance Director Wende Ferguson, Support Services Manager Blaine Police Reserves Program

File



April 1, 2013

Jacy and James Stone 3332 – 132<sup>nd</sup> Circle N.W. Coon Rapids, MN 55448

Dear Jacy and James:

The Blaine Police Department is in receipt of a \$100 donation check from Alerus Mortgage's charitable donation program called "Refer a Friend, Build your Community". You selected us to become a beneficiary in conjunction with your loan closing with Alerus Mortgage.

I will forward the money to the Blaine Police Department Reserves Program and it will be used in support of their public safety efforts here in the City of Blaine and within the community. Thank you for your thoughtfulness in choosing us. It is very much appreciated!

Sincerely,

Christopher Olson

Safety Services Manager/Chief of Police

CC.

Clark Arneson, City Manager Joe Huss, Finance Director Wende Ferguson, Support Services Manager Blaine Police Reserves Program File